NEWS RELEASE

Meet your new Catholic School Trustees

October 28, 2014

Congratulations to the incoming Board of Trustees of the Algonquin and Lakeshore Catholic District School Board! We acknowledge the leadership and guidance of our Trustees, who play a vital role in our school communities. They outline for us the Board's long-term strategic vision, framed around our pillars of Discipleship, Scholarship and Stewardship, and ensure that the mission of our Catholic school board remains vibrant and alive and strengthens in our schools. The new Board will be sworn in on December 2, 2014 at the Inaugural Meeting of the Board.

Kingston and Frontenac Islands:

Gavin Cosgrove, Terry Shea, Kathy Turkington, Catharina Summers

Belleville, Tyendinaga, Deseronto:

Tom Dall, Sean Kelly

Quinte West:

John Brisbois

Prince Edward County, Greater Napanee, Loyalist Township, Stone Mills, Addington Highlands:

Greg Speagle

South, Central and North Frontenac:

Wendy Procter

Tweed, Marmora/Lake, Hastings Highlands, Stirling-Rawden, Bancroft, Centre Hastings, Highlands East, Faraday, Madoc, Wollaston, Limerick, Tudor Cashel, Carlow/Mayo, South Algonquin:

Brian Kerby

Jody DiRocco Director of Education

Algonquin and Lakeshore Catholic District School Board

151 Dairy Avenue Napanee, Ontario K7R 4B2

Fax: (613) 354-0351

Telephone: (613) 354-2255 Automated Attendant (613) 354-6257

Toll Free: 1-800-581-1116

www.alcdsb.on.ca